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This proposal is only happening because we don't like "springing forward" and losing 

an hour of sleep.  But this proposal cons the citizens of Oregon by keeping us on 

standard time.  75% of Oregonians, if they had a choice between keeping standard 

time or daylight saving time year round, would choose daylight saving time due to the 

extra hour of daylight in the afternoon. 

 

Please don't go to standard time!!!  Be with 75% of Oregonians who prefer the late 

summer sunsets.  Just think of a later winter sunset if we kept daylight saving time 

year round. 


